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ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ANALYSIS 
 
According to Section 15061 (b)(3) of the CEQA Guidelines, a project is exempt from 
CEQA if, “(t)he activity is covered by the general rule that CEQA applies only to projects  
which have the potential for causing a significant effect on the environment. Where it 
can be seen with certainty that there is no possibility that the activity in question may 
have a significant effect on the environment, the activity is not subject to CEQA.”  As 
such, substantial evidence supports the District’s assessment that the SIP Revision will 
not have any significant adverse effects on the environment. 
 
Furthermore, the SIP Revision is an action taken by a regulatory agency, the San 
Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District, as authorized by state law to assure the 
maintenance, restoration, enhancement, or protection of air quality in the San Joaquin 
Valley where the regulatory process involves procedures for protection of air quality. 
CEQA Guidelines §15308 (Actions by Regulatory Agencies for Protection of the  
Environment), provides a categorical exemption for “actions taken by regulatory  
agencies, as authorized by state or local ordinance, to assure the maintenance,  
restoration, enhancement, or protection of the environment where the regulatory  
process involves procedures for protection of the environment. Construction activities 
and relaxation of standards allowing environmental degradation are not included in this 
exemption.” No construction activities or relaxation of standards are included in this SIP 
Revision.  
 
Therefore, for all the above reasons, the SIP Revision is exempt from CEQA.  Pursuant 
to Section 15062 of the CEQA Guidelines, District staff will file a Notice of Exemption 
upon Governing Board approval. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


